
	

	

Dear Parents, 
 
Next term our IPC topic will be ‘We Are What we 
Eat’ and we would like to start our topic off by 
inviting you into our classrooms.  
 
 
What’s your favourite food? 
Is it sweet? 
Is it savoury? 
Can you make a big plate of it? 
 
We invite you into our classrooms to share with all the children 
your favourite dish. It might be pizza, fruit salad, chocolate cake 
or peas!! Whatever it is, we believe that you’ll be able to show 
our children a diverse array of food.  
 
Date: Friday 23rd February  
Time: 2.15pm  
Place: Year 1 Classrooms 
 
*Food should contain no nuts due to allergies 
 
At the end of term, we will invite you back for an afternoon tea 
provided by the children! 
 
Thank you so much for your support! 
Year 1 Team 
 
Please let the class teacher know if you can attend and what food you 
can bring.  
	


